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NOTE VEIiEALC DATED 15 FEBRUARY 1970 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF OMAN TO THX UNITED NATIOWS ADDRESSZD TO TX3 SECRETARY-GENERAL 

The Permanent Representative of Oman to the United Nations presents his 
compliments to the Secretary-General of the United Nations and with reference to 
his note dated 10 November 1977, concerning Security Council resolution 418 (19771, 
has ,the honour to inform him that the Sultanate of Oman has never supplied arms or 
engaged in arums trading with South Africa. The Sultanate of Onan supports Security 
Council resolution 418 (1977) and shall adhere to its provisions. 

The Permanent Representative of Oman has the honour to request that this 
note verbale be circulated as a document of the Security Council. 
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